Town Board Special Meeting Notice

Monday September 27th at 5:30 pm.  Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Pensaukee will be together for the purpose of reviewing an offer on a Lot of the W Benelli Ct subdivision.  We will also be adopting a resolution to allow our Chairman to sign on behalf of the town.  Said meeting will take place at the Town of Pensaukee Community Center, 4684 Brookside Road, Abrams WI 54101.



Posted by
Jody Liegeois, clerk
9/23/21 
